June 10,2021

NOTICE OF INTENT TO AWARD

RFP 103-2021- Lake Park Harbor Marina Dock Repairs
To All Interested Parties,

Thank you for submitting your response to Request for Proposal 103-2021, Lake Park Harbor
Marina Dock Repairs, dated June 3, 2021. The Town received one response, which was evaluated
according to the criteria stated in the solicitation. We announce our intent to award a contract to:

Custom Built Marine Construction, Inc.
3119 Hammond Road
Fort Pierce, Florida 34946

We would like to thank each vendor for their time and effort in preparing a response to this solicitation.
We appreciate your interest in doing business with the Town of Lake Park.

Sincerely,
Stc—‘:phel(rQ Bogner

Marina Director

Lake Park Harbor Marina
105 Lake Shore Drive
Lake Park, Florida 33403
(561) 881-3353



